€ March 2003

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs
To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries

In the context of Administrative Reform Strategies, much emphasis is being laid
o good govemnance, transparency and accountability in the management of public

3 In view thereof, it would be appreciated if the particulars, as listed in the
Annex, of Chairmen/Directors of State-ovned/controlled Companies and Chairmen
and members of Statutory Boards/ Committees falling under the aegis of your

Ministry could be submitted to this Ministry by Mo_n.dgm_mmm to facilitate
the conduct of the seminar, .

4  Additional information may be obtained from Mrs Y. Moorghen, Principal
Asistant Secretary, Administrative Reforms Unit, on 201-1434,

(D. P.'ll@

Secretary for Public Service Affairs

+ Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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